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Our week was short, sweet, and filled with 
learning! On Tuesday, we got to have pie with our pals 
while Miss Itsell shared one thing, she is thankful for about 
everyone in the class. 

 

Liberty’s empathy 
Sebastian’s resilience 
Crosby’s sensitivity 
Lillian’s penmanship 
William’s knowledge 

Marleigh’s compassion 
Emily’s persistence 

Greyson’s imagination 
Callie’s dependability 

Benjamin’s respectfulness 
Hazel’s trustworthiness 

Noelle’s patience 
Vianney’s helpfulness 
Ivan’s organization 

Londyn’s caring 
Anthony’s creativity 

Kiera’s kindness 
Danika’s determination 
Jett’s sense of humor 
Coby’s thoughtfulness 
Louie’s sportsmanship 

Caleb’s curiosity 
Andru’s artistic abilities 

Vivianna’s genuine personality 
Mari’s perseverance 
Olivia’s friendliness 

Freyja’s math knowledge 
 

I hope everyone has a restful and joy filled 
holiday! I am so thankful to be your child’s teacher and 
work with such wonderful families.  Thank you all for 

sharing your children with me every day.  ☺ 
Have a Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

 
 

Next Week 
 

Reading Text: Going Places 
 

Target Skill: central idea 
 

Phonics Skill: long o vowel sound (ow, oa).  
Words like moat and snow. 
 

Writing: narrative 
 

Math: 2-digit addition with regrouping 
 

Social Science: government & cultures  

Specials 
Monday: music 
 

Tuesday: PE 
 

Wednesday: library 
 

Thursday: music 
 

Friday: PE 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
 

Nov. 22-24th: Thanksgiving Holiday/No School 
 

Dec. 6th: Miss Itsell will be out of the classroom 
at a district training 
 

Dec. 7th: 2nd Grade Field Trip & 1st Running Club 
Race at Tumbleweed Park @ 3:45pm 
 

Dec. 15th: Holiday Around the World Projects Due 
 

Dec. 20th: Art Masterpiece 
 

Dec. 21st: Last Day of 2nd Quarter, Pep Assembly 
& College Day 
 

Jan. 9th: First Day of 3rd Quarter 
 

Field Trip 
Your child came home 
with a permission slip 
today for our field trip 
on Thurs., Dec. 7th. 
Please complete, sign, 
and return. If you 
would like to volunteer 
be sure to fill out the 
purple paper as well. 


